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 UPCOMING PROGRAMS: 

12/19: Boy Scouts 

12/26: NO MEETING MERRY CHRISTMAS!!! 

1/2: NO MEETING HAPPY NEW YEAR!!!! 

1/9: Pete Fredenburg-UMHB Head Football Coach 

1/16:Jeff Thigpen-Bell Co Youth Fair 

GREETER SCHEDULE 

12/12: n/a 

12/26: NO MEETING MERRY CHRISTMAS!!! 

1/2: NO MEETING HAPPY NEW YEAR!!!! 

1/9: Jim Hagen & Dave Fette 

BIRTHDAYS:  

12/18: Lathe Owens 

CLUB CALENDAR:  

12/19: TFLC Lunch Meeting (Gober) 

12/26: NO MEETING MERRY CHRISTMAS!!! 

1/2: NO MEETING HAPPY NEW YEAR!!!! 

1/9: TFLC Lunch Meeting (Gober) 

1/14: TFLC Board of Directors Meeting (Cotton 
Patch) 

1/16: TFLC Lunch Meeting (Gober) 

The Temple High School Polyfoniks and En-
core Singing Groups came to perform for us 
today.  They were lead by Head Choral Direc-
tor, Cameron Roucloux and Assistant Choral 
Director Samuel Davis II. 

HERE IS WHAT’S COMING…... 

TFLC President Shannon Gowan presented 
a check for $1905.00 from our Wildcat 
Parking Project to Lion Lisa Adams who 

was representing TISD. Special Thanks to 
Dave Fette and everyone who helped with 

the Wildcat Parking this season. 

TFLC President Shannon Gowan presented a 
check for $500.00 from our Projects Account to 
Immanuel Lutheran Pastor Grayson Albers who 

was representing Texas Ramp Project. The Texas 
Ramp Project build wheelchair ramps for disa-
bled or elderly people who can’t afford to buy 
one.  Visit www.texasramps.org for more info. 

TFLC Parks and Charities President Jamey Secrest 
presented a check for $1100 to Garfield Hawk, 

Doree and Nate from the Un-Included Club. The 
Un-Included Club is a nonprofit organization dedi-

cated to providing educational and mentoring 
opportunities for young children and teenagers.  
Visit www.unincluded.org for more information. 

Lion Michelle DiGaetano spoke to us about the Central 
Texas Children’s Center hosting a children’s party on 

Dec 19th and will need donations in the form of stocking 
stuffers or money to purchase gifts. Please bring either 

to our upcoming lunch meeting.  

The Polyfoniks sang: 
Caroling, Caroling and 
Throw the Yule Log on 
Uncle John. 

Both groups collaborated on: Masters in 
this Hall and Carol the Bells. 
We would like to thank the Temple High 
School Choral Department for bringing 
these fine young people to perform for 
us at our weekly lunch meeting. 

The Encore 
Group sang: 
Ding Dong 
Merrily on High 
and Jingle 
Bells. 
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